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Dates to Remember 
June 2: Report Cards Distribution.  
June 3: Last day for staff.             
June 4 – 6: Eid Al-Fitr holiday (tentative).  
June 7 – Sept. 1: Summer Holiday for students.  

 August 19: BIS offices will open.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

End of the School Year 2018/2019  

As this is the last newsletter for this school year, we 
would like to thank you for your help and support over 
the last year. We look forward to the 2019-2020 school 
year and wish all of you a fantastic summer filled with 
family, friends and love. 
 

KG2 Promotion Ceremony for SY 2018-2019  
KG2 students celebrated the end of their time in Kindergarten during their promotion ceremony with family, 
friends and teachers who joined in celebrating this important milestone. It was a wonderful ceremony, complete 
with songs, dances and performances. They are off to first grade and are well prepared! Congratulations and 
wishing them all a great future!  

BIS Supply Lists  
Please click here to view the school supply lists for each grade level for the school year 
2019/2020. The supplies should be sent with your child during the first week of 
school. Also, a copy will be provided in the report card envelope.  

Grade 12 Graduation Ceremony for the Class of 2019  
On May 28th BIS celebrated the graduation ceremony at Symphony Style Hotel. The students were excited and 
the air was full of exuberant energy. The students and parents are very happy to see this day arrive, and 
everyone left with a feeling of great accomplishment. Congratulations to the class of 2019! We wish you the best 
of luck in your future endeavors.  

   

 

Report Cards Distribution  
Kindly note that the distribution of Report Cards for students will take place on Sunday, 

June 2nd, 2019 from 10:00 am – 1:30 pm.   

Reports not picked up during this time will be stored in school, for collection after the 

21st of August 2019. 
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